Government of West Bengal

Directorate of ICDS

Shaishali Complex, 15tg 2" Floor, Salt Lake City, Kolkata - 700 064
Phone No - 033 2359 0160, Email - icdswestbengal@gmail.com

No. 157y /ICDM-Dte Dated, 22/03/s001 —
From: The Director of ICDS

West Bengal
To:  The Additional Secretary to the Government of West Bengal

Department of WCD & SW,

West Bengal

Sub: Mode of Payment of the security deposits for LPG connections at AWCs.
Ref: Your Letter No. 3999-WCD-14033/1/2021 dated 03/08/2022

Madam\’/\fith reference to above this is to inform you we may follow the procedure as used by
the DPOs at present while making advance payment to the FCI for procuring rice allotted to
the districts. Following this method:

(1) Direct payment from IFMS is feasible. For this, the Department may issue District-
wise Project-wise sanction letter mentioning the number of AWCs where the LPG
connection will be installed and the cost involved for this. The District Magistrates /
CDPOs, in turn, will submit this sanction order along with the financial allotment

letter before the Treasury in T.R. Form No. 27, mentioning the name of the LPG
distributors to whom payment will be made.

(2) Will be complied once the clarification regarding Point No. 1 will be given.

(3) The LPG distributor, after the receipt of the amount, will issue subscription voucher
and install the LPG connection at the AWC. The District Magistrates / CDPOQ, in turn,
with the receipt voucher of the LPG distributor, will place the same before Treasury
in T. R. Form No. 28 for adjustment. After having the adjustment confirmation from

the Treasury, the DPOs will collect the same and, in turn, will submit the UC to the
Department.

Yours faithfully,

Directﬂ%(l(}DS

\\J West Bengal
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